
 
 

 
 

RSL15 EVB Yellow Sticker Notice 
 

Congratulations on the purchase of your RSL15 EVB. 
 
In order to ensure adequate supply at launch, please be advised that a few RSL15 EVB Rev 1.1 
boards were populated with an early version of the RSL15 device. These boards are marked with a 
yellow sticker on the underside, as shown below. 
 
If you have received one of these boards, kindly note the following: 

• The device may have sub-optimal receive sensitivity when buck mode is used 

• Some calibration data may be missing from the calibration area in Flash 

• It is recommended to operate the EVB only at room temperature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn more about RSL15 at the onsemi Community Forums 

https://www.onsemi.com/forum/

